


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This bridge on SH-99 over Horse Creek south of Bowlegs in Seminole County is one of the 61 
structurally deficient bridges addressed in Monday’s Transportation Commission meeting. An 
$18 million engineering contract awarded at the meeting includes redesign and replacement of 
the bridge.  
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